
6. COWLISHAW STREET PARKING 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval for the installation of either parking ticks or a 

parking restriction in a section of Cowlishaw Street. 
 
 In the discussion which took place on this matter, the Board expressed a view that it should be 

seeking a long-term solution to the problem. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That a community meeting be set up to seek acceptable solutions to this problem and 

that this community meeting involve the Cowlishaw Street-Patten Street Residents’ 
Society, the Avonside Girls’ High School, Tim Barnett MP, Hagley Ward Community 
Board members and Council planning staff.  (The possibility of the private VSI College 
being involved in these discussions at a later stage was also referred to). 

 
 2. That the traffic engineers be asked to look at a bigger picture than just Cowlishaw Street 

and to advise the Board of the flow-on effects on to other streets in the vicinity of 
Cowlishaw Street and on to the Avon River bank. 

 
 3. That, in the interim, parking enforcement be carried out as a short-term measure in 

Cowlishaw Street. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


